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Transitioning to Organic Production
The Kansas Rural Center invites beginning farmers and ranchers searching for information on transitioning to organic
production to join a teleconference call this evening, Thursday, October 24, at 7:00 pm.   
 

 Click Here to Register! 
 
The call will be moderated by Julie Mettenburg, Executive Director, and Natalie Fullerton, Program
Coordinator, both with the Kansas Rural Center.  Also joining the call will be producers with
experience in producing organic fruits and vegetables, grains, and livestock.  They will be available
to share information, resources and ideas. 
 
The conversation will be structured around the questions and comments participants bring to the call.
Participants on the call will be invited to share their experiences and challenges around transitioning to
certified organic production and utilizing uncertified organic methods, to gain feedback and help identify
what resources may be needed in Kansas.  

 
The call is toll free and can be accessed on a home or cell phone.  To participate in the call, please  sign-up here,
or contact Natalie Fullerton at nfullerton@kansasruralcenter.org, or 402-310-0177. 
 
Information for beginning farmers, and landowners who may be interested in meeting them, will be
offered at KRC's annual Farm & Food Conference Saturday, November 2, in Newton.  Information
about this conference can be accessed at kansasruralcenter.org/conference.  
 
The Kansas Rural Center is a non-profit organization that since 1979 has promoted the long-term
health of the land and its people through research, education, and advocacy that advances
economically viable, ecologically sound, and socially just food and farming systems.  Beginning
farmer and rancher support has been a long-term core value that KRC continues to cultivate.
 
More information about this call and other upcoming opportunities are available
at www.kansasruralcenter.org. Or, please contact Project Coordinator, Natalie Fullerton at 
nfullerton@kansasruralcenter.org, or 402-310-0177.  
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